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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Gary Grimm [gjgrimm@mindspring.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 12:28 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Matin Moghadam
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000185 - Chevron #9-7127

Mark, 
  
This is in follow-up to our brief telephone conversation yesterday when I informed you that I have recently been retained 
by Matin Moghadam, a neighboring property owner to the Chevron #9-7127 LOP site.  Mr. Moghadam has retained me to 
advise him with regard to potential contamination impacts on his property from the Chevron #9-7127 site. As you may 
know, some of the monitoring wells are located on his adjoining property. It is my understanding that Mr. Moghadam has 
been provided with very little documentation by Chevron of the work that has done on his property over the years. 
  
I see from the documents on the GeoTracker and ACHCS LUFT/LOP websites that by letter dated June 27, 2012 the 
ACHCS issued a Notice to Comply to Chevron Corporation, Mr. Onsori Ardavan and Carmazzo Land Co, Inc et al.  The 
response from Chevron submitted on September 17 submits an Additional Site Assessment Work Plan, but not the 
FS/CAP requested by ACHCS. I will be looking at these documents with my client. Please copy my client and myself on 
further communications with Chevron on this matter. 
  
Thank you for your work on this case, and I will be in further communication with you regarding this site. 
Gary 
  
Law Office of Gary J. Grimm 
2390 Vine Street 
Berkeley, CA 94708 
  
(510) 848-4140 
(510) 848-4164 (fax) 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message and any attachments may contain confidential information that is legally 
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, any further disclosure or use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
message or any attachment is strictly prohibited.  If you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please 
e-mail the sender at the above address and delete the e-mail.  Thank you very much. 


